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FYI... 
Global Climate Coalition 

1275 K St. N.W. 
Suite 890 

Washington, D.C. 20005 
Tel: 202.682.9161 
Fax: 202.638.1043 

TO: Communicators Interested in Global Climate Issues 

FROM: Frank Maisano, Global Climate Coalition, 202-628-3622 

RE: Hurricanes 

DATE: September 16, 1999 

MI= 

As millions of people flee Hurricane Floyd, many climate activists have 
again suggested — despite the facts — that hurricanes and global warming 
are connected. 

A number of hurricane experts reject this assumption and have done 
studies to prove it. Following is information on one of those studies. 

The web site for Florida State University's Center for Oceanic-
Atmospheric Prediction Studies is www.coaps.fsu.edu. For information, 
please feel free to contact me, (202) 628-3622. 
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